
 

 

 

 

NOTICE: Atlanta Market Update 

 

Dear Business Partner, 
 
Over the past several weeks, we have been experiencing excessive congestion in 
Atlanta that has caused us to search for additional warehouse space in the market.   We 
are close to finalizing on some additional capacity that will allow us to begin to clear out 
the backlog of freight we have at our facility.   
 
Congestion in every market continues to be an issue and in the case of Atlanta, it has 
become prohibitive to delivering shipments timely.   We apologize for any 
inconveniences this has caused.   
 

 
We will provide further updates on the Atlanta market as soon as we have them. 


